Subject: Objection - 2021/3839/P

To whom it may concern,

I would like to object to the construction of an extra floor in Howitt Close due to Design-Elevation.

A new floor on top would have severe impact on light for my flat and all flats in our building (Straffan
Lodge).

T hope this construction docs not go ahead.

Thank you,
Alina Dubinska



